
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
Kensington, New Hampshire 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held by the Kensington Planning Board on 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Kensington Town Hall located at 

95 Amesbury Road.  The purpose is to hear the following application:  

 

Conrad Delisio with a physical location of 8 Brewer Road, Kensington, NH, further 

identified as Map 14, Lot 4-1 have submitted a Conditional Use Permit Application for 

an Accessory Dwelling Unit in accordance with Article III, Section 3.2.3 of the Zoning 

Ordinance for the Town of Kensington 

 

Copies of this application and file are available for review at the Kensington Town Hall. 

The complete applications and plans are available upon request. Please call 772-5423 x4 or email 

kensplanningclerk@gmail.com to request to review. 

 

 

Colleen Olsen 

Planning Board Clerk 

 
 

 

 


